
 

13 FEB 2019 

FM:  CHDIRAUX 

TO:  ALAUX 

ALAUX 002/19 

  

SUBJ:  CHANGES TO AUXILIARY INCIDENT COMMAND SYSTEM (ICS) 

CORE TRAINING, CG-BSX POLICY LETTER 19-02. 

  

1. On 01 FEB 2019, the Chief Director of the Auxiliary signed CG-BSX Policy Letter 

19-02, Changes to Auxiliary Incident Command System (ICS) Core Training. This 

policy letter changes the Auxiliary Core Training (AUXCT) requirements for the 

Introduction to the Incident Command System (ICS-100) and the National Incident 

Management System (NIMS), an Introduction (IS-700) courses. ICS-100 and IS-700 

are no longer part of the AUXCT package required for all Auxiliarists. Both courses 

are still prerequisites for all elected positions, certain competencies and certain 

appointed positions as described in the policy letter. 
  

2. The policy letter can be found on the Coast Guard Auxiliary Training Directorate 

website at:  
http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=T-DEPT&category=alaux 
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